
Federal Communications Commission

International Bureau

Policy Division

445 12th Street, SW

Washington D.C. 20554

Re: Request to Withdraw 214 Application, ITC-214-20081023-0077, filed by TELFX, LLC

February 4, 2009

Dear International Bureau Staff,

By this letter, I Jorge Garcia Fuentes, officer and majority shareholder of TELFX, LLC (“TELFX”),

respectfully request the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) to withdraw TELFX’s pending 214

application filed on October 23, 2008 and designated with file ITC-214-20081023-00477.

Sincerely,

/s/ Jorge Garcia Fuentes

_____________________

Jorge Garcia Fuentes, TELFX, LLC

cc: JoAnn Sutton (via email)

Janeese Parker (via email)

Joanne Ongman (via email)

Mary Wheaton (via email)




